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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio
Power Siting Board.

Lightsource BP sounds committed to the community.  I expect their commitments video
would be made contractual, i.e. easements, natural dividers, etc.  But in general I see benefits.
 Solar is clean energy that is much safer and less invasive than wind energy, in my opinion. 
And as noted, this should benefit farmers as they plan for the futures, including future
generations.  It seems good for the environment.  In short, I think there are strong benefits for
the community and environment and I believe Lightsource BP will act responsibly.

Doug Stern
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